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21/03/2019  19:38:082019/0910/P OBJ celia Goreham Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CACC have a number of concerns about this proposal. WE consider it 

is at least 2 stories too high and in style and height totally out of keeping with the surrounding buildings. It is 

added to a group of buildings with stucco exterior ,and no attempt has been made to fit it too its surroundings . 

indeed as proposed a complete eyesore. For a commercial building it is very ordinary not in the least 

distinguished and contributes nothing and does not enhance the the area We can see this building from the 

CAAC and consider the sight needs a more thoughtful design of less height at least two stories and in keeping 

with the surrounding buildings   .
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